AGENDA

Center of Excellence Advisory Board
Bellevue Community College, N-Building
Wednesday, July 27, 2011
11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
Meeting called by Maureen Majury, Director, CoE for ICT, Bellevue Community College, maureen.majury@bellevuecollege.edu, 425.564.4229
Attendees:
Franklin Donahoe, T-Mobile, Co-Chair, franklin.donahoe@t-mobile.com 

Lisa Edwards, Boeing, lisa.a.edwards@boeing.com

Steve Fox, Microsoft, stefox@microsoft.com


Valerie Goulds, Microsoft, new board member nominee, valerieg@microsoft.com


Greg Hatch, Cisco Systems, grhatch@cisco.com


Rich James, F5 Networks, Chair, r.james@f5.com

Brandon Seymour, Le Moyne College, seymoubd@lemoyne.edu

Juan Ulloa, Bellevue College, new board nominee, juan.ulloa@bellevuecollege.edu


Dan Waters, Microsoft, dan.waters@microsoft.com

Brandon Williams, Best Buy, new board nominee, email tbd

Note: If you would like to call in, please notify me and we can arrange for a conference call. 

Please read:
The annual report and the work plan (draft format, as it has not yet been submitted to the SBCTC and has not been officially published.)  Please do not disseminate.  CoE Advisory Board notes from March 23, 2011 meeting. 
Miscellaneous: A19s will be submitted to board members. Brandon, please send me your telephone # so I can call you.  
	11:00 a.m. – 11:10 a.m.
	Welcome and Introductions

	

	11:10 a.m. – 11:15 a.m.
	Approve Notes from March 23, 2011 Meeting

	

	11:15 p.m. – 12:45 p.m.
	Review Select CoE Projects
(short break, five minutes, lunch will be served)
· Chair position: Rich James has been nominated by the CoE Director to remain as chair for one more year (Board approval needed)

· Co-Chair position:  This position is a person who will assume Rich’s Chair position at the end of 2012.  Franklin Donahoe has been nominated. (Board approval needed)

· Board position opening:  Ryan Collier left the college.  CoE Director is nominating Juan Ulloa as his replacement – a BC employee in web services.  CoE Director is nominating Valerie Gould of Microsoft.
· Micah Gregorio of Best Buy has served his one-year term and is recommending Brandon William from Best Buy as his replacement.  A nomination will be called for once contact has been made with Brandon.
· All board members will be asked if they still want to participate for one more year. Board members need to start thinking about suggestions for someone they can recommend coming onto the board when their service period has ended.  Board members will be asked if they want to step off the board or b) want to continue one more year and then conclude service period.
· Review of the annual report for 2010-2011.

· Review the work plan for 2011-2012
· Emerging Trends:  A brainstorm look at emerging trends and what to focus for thematically for the year (July 2011-June 2012).


	

	12:45 p.m. – 1:00 p.m.
	Wrap-up & Next Meeting

October 2011 (?)

	


Additional Instructions: Don’t forget to turn in your A-19s for payment.
